## Milly Southworth

From:

Torpoint Ramps Forum <torpointrampsforum@gmail.com>

Sent:

21 February 2024 12:08

To:

clerk@torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk; enquiries@millbrook-pc.gov.uk

Subject:

Skate park ramps

Hello Milly (TTC) and hello team Millbrook.

I'm one of the parents working with children here in Torpoint, at the start of a journey to try and improve the skate options in the town (and surrounding areas). We've set up Torpoint Ramps Forum as means to do some consultation and events moving forwards.

Firstly, a big congratulations on the community work done in Millbrook to date, we've been supporters of that! Secondly, I heard that some of the ramps coming out of Millbrook could need a new home and we'd love to explore whether these could be temporarily utilised at Torpoint skate park, which some of the young people here who ride in Millbrook had also suggested at our last meeting.

Just seeing if something its possible... happy to work together to see if can happen... grab a meeting if helps.

## **THANKS**

## Matthew Pontin - 07734429412

on behalf of



TORPOINT RAMPS FORUM

giving young people a voice

torpointrampsforum@gmail.com

@ @torpointrampsforum

